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BAGONG PILIPINAS 

Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

Tuguegarao City 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

OFF V.: OF THE S.P SECRETARII-Vr! 
TLIO`,.17.GAR,"k0 CITY, CAGAYAN 

January 29, 2024 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangg-uniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggunian: 

Greetings of solidarity and peace! 

We are respectfully forwarding to your level the attached letter of Mr. Muriel Eugenio-
Viernes, Head ESE° Tuguegarao, Philippine Veterans Affairs Office requesting for the 
temporary closure of the service road located beside the BJMP Regional Office on 
February 8, 2024 from 8:00 AM to 12:00 noon. 

For your information and appropriate action. Thank you and best regards. 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA ROSA 0 S. TING-QUE 
City Mayorf 
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SUBJECT: Request for Temporary Closing of Service Road in front of our Office Lot at 
Regional Government Center (RGC) located beside BJMP Office on February 
8, 2024 at 8:00AM to 12:00PM 

Ma'am; 

Warmest Greet ings! 

First of all, we would like to express our deepest gratitude Mayor for your continued support in 
our agency and to our beloved veterans and their legal beneficiaries. Since you have been 
appointed as ivlother of Tuguegarao City, you have never denied Oilf request to support our 
programs. 

Again;  we would like to knock on your hearts to approve our request to temporarily close the 
service road surrounding our donated Office Lot at Regional Government Center located beside 
the RIMP Regional Office on February-  8, 2024 at 8:00AM to 12:00PM. On this day, w-e will be 
li-Ording a Launaing Ceremony for the soon to rise INAO-VFP Regional Office and we will set 
up our tent on the said service road. 

If possible, may we also please request for 2 large tents and 40 monoblock chairs to be used on the 
saiu c.,vent. 

We would also like to ask that you grace our event and offer the welcome remarks, if possible. 
Attached herewith is the invitation programme for your perusal. 

Thank you for your support and here are renel,ved assurances of our best regards and high esteem. 

fo underscore, we believe to the saying, "Serbisyo sa Beterano ay Serbisyo sa Bayan". 

MU- UGE 0- ERNES 
Head, FS 0 Tuguegarao 
Philippine Veterans Affairs Office 

DATE: January 26, 2024 

Hon. Maila Ting-Que 
Mayor, Tuguegarao City, Cagayan 
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